
Students,  

 On May 18-20 we will have our Final Exams. On the days leading up to the Finals I will be posting 

Final Study guides. Please make sure you are studying for your Finals as they will be a big portion of your 

final grade.  

For those of you who are missing work, you may go back and do the work, but you must email me when 

you do, (with the date of makeup work) so I can adjust your grade.  

 

 

Mr. Francis  

Johnny.francis@cbshammond.com 
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